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Hi,
I do not agree with the Emergency Bill being extended.
There is no pandemic and the statistics of people dying of or with Covid is not accurate.
I am unvaccinated and in recent weeks I have been banned from visiting my son in hospital
after a work accident, which was devastating for him and for me.  My mother also needed
to be taken to hospital.  She is 88 with health issues and needing assistance and I was not
allowed to accompany her being unvaccinated.  
There is no reason to extend the Emergency Bill.
Thank you
Felicity Laning
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